
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Brenda Schory, Shaw Media, requested the following records: “…separation agreement between 

District 304 and Brenna Westerhoff.” 
 

This FOIA request was received February 25, 2022, and responded to on March 4, 2022. It took 

two District employees a total of 35 minutes ($23.32) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


